
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff at Delta 3 Engineering  

cordially invites you to our 

 

2024 Client Appreciation Event 

Friday, December 13, 2024 

Join us for an evening of socializing and refreshments to 

show our appreciation for your business.  

 

4:00 P.M. – 9:00 P.M. (or later!) 

Steve’s Pizza Palace -Upstairs 

175 W. Main Street, Platteville, WI 
  

Please contact Chris Buswell at 
at buswellc@delta3eng.biz or (608) 348-5355, Ext. 1021 

NO LATER than Wednesday, November 27, 2024 
with your availability to attend and the number of persons 

attending. 


